
 

JANSEN BIBLE CHURCH 

Parsonage: 402.424.2975                      Paul Carpenter, Pastor 

E-mail: paulsc@windstream.net                      Sunday, April 26, 2020 

http://www.jansenbiblechurch.org 

Sunday School 9:00 AM— Ladies’ class via ZOOM 

Worship Service 10:30 AM (online through the church Facebook page) 

 

Worship in Song 

Hymn #66                                                 “To God Be the Glory” 

Hymn #67                                                       “The Love of God”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Chorus                                                                  “Knowing You”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Chorus                                              “Jesus, You Are My Savior”                                                    

 

Message                       Paul Carpenter      

“The Thessalonians Were Exemplary” 

1 Thessalonians 1:6-10 

Announcements 

Missionary of the Week: Garrett Schlake 
*Even though school ended two weeks ago, Garrett has been in confinement there 

at the school for seven weeks now. He will continue his French studies on his own. 

The confinement is set to be lifted on May 11, but he says it will probably be 

extended. He is supposed to move to Toulouse to work with Joanna at the end of 

June. *All ministries continue online; no group meetings are allowed. Garrett is 

involved with several small group Bible Studies online with attendance of anywhere 

from 4 to 10. He also meets 1 on 1 with David, who was born in Africa. His father 

used to be a Muslim and had demanded that his mother abort him, but she refused 

and they divorced. David got saved later in life and forgave his dad for wanting to 

abort him. His father later sought forgiveness from him and now resides in Paris 

where he and David have a good relationship. *Garrett, Joanna, and many others 

watched an online Q&A where many honest questions were asked and honest 

answers given. It lasted for two hours. *There will be another online discussion this 

weekend about the “end of the world.” PRAY that during this confinement, he 

would get in a rhythm with his schedule. PRAY for the students to keep being 

encouraged and keep reaching out to their friends. Joanna is having trouble with 

her group trying to keep motivated. PRAY for them. PRAY for the doctors and 

nurses that are treating infected patients. 
 

 

 

 
 

 Evening Service  

 7:00 PM  
(ONLINE THROUGH FACEBOOK 

 

Q&A 

Bible Study 

 

There is NO Awana this afternoon at 5:00 PM. 

 

There will be Q&A Bible Study this Wed, April 29, at 7:00 PM, online via Facebook. 

 

For now, Vacation Bible School is still on the schedule for the week of June 1-5, from 

9:00 AM–12:00 noon each day. The curriculum has been ordered and planning has 

commenced. Stephanie Engelman has volunteered to be the Director again this year, so 

if you will be able to help and you want a particular place to fill, message her soon. 

 

To continue giving your financial gifts to the church at this time, please send your check 

to:  Jansen Bible Church 

 c/o Daryl Drewes  

 PO Box 141 

 Jansen, NE 68377  

 

FEBC Christian Ministry Scholarship 

  This scholarship is available for students who are regular attendees of an FEBC church 

and pursuing a biblical education. 

FEBC Continuing Education Scholarship 
  This scholarship is available for FEBC pastors or global partners who are pursuing 

additional education/training. Application deadline: May 31 

Email:info@febcministries.org  https://www.fellowshipforward.org/scholarships.html 

 

This week PRAY for COMPASS IMMANUEL CHURCH in Rapid View, SK, with pastor 

Trevor Kirsch and his wife Twyilla. PRAISE God that we are able to have services 

online and people beyond our congregation are watching. PRAY that God will be 

softening hearts in our community. PRAY for our new youth pastor, Brady Demmans, 

as he adjusts to his new role. 

 

In these uncertain days ahead, if you hear of someone from the church that needs help, 

please let Pastor Paul know. 

 
Today’s Nursery Attendants: Apr 26 Denise Carpenter Julia   

May 3 Nancy Heidemann Josiah  May 10 J’Nan Ensz Natalie  

May 17 Melissa Schultis Bridget  May 24 Dominique Clay Emerson 

 

 

 

https://www.fellowshipforward.org/scholarships.html

